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David Halberstadter, a partner in the Entertainment and Media Litigation practice, has authored an
article on the most recent battles between musical groups and their former members over the right to
use the bands' names. The article discusses various lawsuits that were active in 2013 and provides
recommendations for how musical groups can avoid such disputes.
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